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jtfarulty nf iHriiiriur, fHr(6ill ïïnhiprsily, 

Kryistrar’a ©ffirr.

June 2I.b.t, 1922.fHnntrral.

Principal Sir Arthur Currie, 

McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur,
■

With regard to the matter

the New Biological Building the Faculty apointed those
Tait,

teachers concerned,namely; Professor/ Professor Macallum,

of the opening of

Professor Willey, Professor Barbour with Professor Lloyd

as Chairman to take up this matter of the ceijmony for the 

opening. I have asked Professor Lloyd to keep in touch 

with you Regarding this.

Yours sincerely,

dill. Iti.
Assistant Dean.
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